
THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO O ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87106 
UNIVERSITY ART MUSEUM □ TELEPHONE 505:277-4001

April 23, 1971

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

A rather belated thank you for your recent gift of the 
photograph of Cady Wells to the University Art Museum.

We are greatly pleased with the growth of the Museum's 
photography collection and greatly appreciate your continued 
interest and support. We will look forward to seeing you when 
you are next in Albuquerque. Do not hesitate to call on us if 
there is any way we could be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Ellis 
Director


